
 
 

 

 

16 June 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 Economics - Visit to the Bank of England Museum – Friday 30 June 2023 
 
We are offering all year 12 Economics students the opportunity to attend a visit to the City of London on Friday 
30 June 2023.  Mr de Souza, Mr Dupoy and I believe this will be an extremely valuable day for the students.  
We will be visiting the Bank of England Museum and will also hear from City employees about their jobs. This 
will support the students’ A level Economics studies, and also allow them to learn more about potential degree 
courses, apprenticeships and careers in Finance. 
 
We request that students dress according to the sixth form dress code and wear comfortable shoes, as there 
will be plenty of walking and the weather is likely to be warm. They should bring a refillable water bottle and 
snacks for the journey, and either a packed lunch, or money to buy lunch. Please ensure we are advised of 
any medication your student requires and that they also bring this with them on the day e.g. asthma pumps. 
 
We will meet at East Grinstead train station at 8.45am, returning around 4.20pm. You are invited to make a 
voluntary contribution of £12.85, which will be no more than the price of a GroupSave return train ticket to 
London. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear the cost of this event, it will not take place 
unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute. You will be able to make payment via the MCAS app, 
once we have finalised the ticketing arrangements. 
 
Please remember that if your child is eligible for the 16-19 bursary we can use that to pay for the full cost. 
Please contact the sixth form office for more details. 
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please confirm attendance by completing the parental 
consent form HERE.   
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website.  Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
If you have any questions please email me at mbatsford@sackvilleschool.org.uk .  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr M Batsford 
Curriculum Team Leader of Economics 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeb8Tq4RmoY4uWzwR-_9Wa889vZkK34FtA1Qi1XFdW9h7Ue4Q/viewform
https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf
mailto:mbatsford@sackvilleschool.org.uk

